ULTRAMARATHON RUNNING IN SUPPORT OF FUNDRAISER

Gainesville, Virginia, April 23rd, 2010 – On May 22nd, 2008, Cork & Fork owners and management will host a gala in support of local breast cancer foundation, Tigerlily. This event is scheduled to raise monies for the foundation, which was created to educate, empower, and support women who have been stricken with breast cancer. 

Founder of Tigerlily, Maimah Karmo, has served as an inspiration to co-owner Antoinette Landragin. “Since our paths crossed earlier this year, I have been in awe of how strong breast cancer survivors are.” Antoinette has contributed to the planned fundraiser by pledging to run the North Face Ultramarathon 50-mile race in under 10 hours on June 5th in Sterling, Virginia. 

“Completing this race will be one of the hardest challenges I have faced in my life, but in comparison to what breast cancer sufferers experience, it’s a joke.” Antoinette has begun a strict training program in collaboration with the local Gainesville running store. Since announcing her pledge two weeks ago, she has raised more than $1,000.

Pledges can be made by calling (703) 753-5554. 

Checks made payable to Tigerlily Foundation.

Mail into:

Tigerlily Foundation

C/o Cork & Fork

7333 Atlas Walk Way

Gainesville VA 20155
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